
Jerzy Wieczorek 

Waterville, Maine 

May 8, 2025 

 

Dear Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorable Members of the Judiciary 

Committee, 

I am writing in opposition to the bills before the committee today, including LD1704. 

Regarding LD1704 in particular: this bill is absurd. As written, it means that teachers 

and school administrators will be breaking the law if they allow a boy to use the girls' 

bathroom when the boys' bathroom is being cleaned or repaired. 

I urge you to vote "Ought not to Pass" on bill LD1704. 

Thank you for the opportunity to share my perspective with the Committee. 

Best regards, 

Jerzy 

 


